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 SF 2391
Driscoll

A bill for an act prohibiting the misbranding of certain food products, and providing penalties. (Formerly 
.) By Agriculture. (Eligible: 02/20/2024)SSB 3162

 SF 2385
Cournoyer

A bill for an act relating to boards, commissions, committees, councils, and other entities of state
government, and including effective date and transition provisions.(Formerly .) By StateSSB 3172
Government. (Eligible: 02/20/2024) [SIMILAR/COMPANION To ]HF 2574

 SJR 2003
Dawson

A joint resolution proposing amendments to the Constitution of the State of Iowa relating to requirements
for certain state tax law changes and requiring a single rate for individual income taxes.(Formerly SSB 3142
.) By Ways and Means. (Eligible: 03/11/2024) [SIMILAR/COMPANION To HJR 2006,SJR 14,
ATTACHED HJR 2006]

 HF 2249
Sweeney

A bill for an act relating to trapping by persons under the age of sixteen.(Formerly .) By NaturalHSB 602
Resources. (Eligible: 03/07/2024)

 HF 2276
Klimesh

A bill for an act relating to the zoning of maternity group homes.(Formerly .) By Commerce.HSB 516
(Eligible: 03/12/2024)

 HF 2490
Rowley

A bill for an act relating to the reorganization of county and state mutual insurance associations.(Formerly 
.) By Commerce. (Eligible: 03/07/2024)HSB 652

 HF 2553
Kraayenbrink

A bill for an act relating to the eligibility of students enrolled in nonpublic schools to compete in
extracurricular interscholastic athletic contests or competitions provided by public schools.(Formerly HF

.) By Education. (Eligible: 03/18/2024)2214

 HF 2568
Lofgren

A bill for an act relating to nonvehicular traffic, including pedestrian conveyances and bicyclists’
right-of-way at certain crosswalks, and making penalties applicable.(Formerly , .) ByHF 586 HF 214
Transportation. (Eligible: 03/14/2024)

 HF 2586
Evans

A bill for an act relating to school security, including by establishing the school security personnel grant
program within the department of education and authorizing school employees to be issued professional
permits to carry weapons. (Formerly .) By Public Safety. (Eligible: 03/18/2024)HSB 675

 SF 2415
Klimesh

A bill for an act relating to motor vehicle special registration plate decals created by a nonprofit veterans’
organization or associated with military service.(Formerly , , .) By Ways and Means.SF 564 SF 224 SF 90
(Eligible: 03/25/2024)

 SF 2416
Schultz

A bill for an act relating to the organization, structure, and functions of state and local governments,
providing for salaries of certain state officers, making statutory corrections, resolving inconsistencies,
removing ambiguities, and including effective date provisions.(Formerly , .) By Ways andSF 2377 SSB 3144
Means. (Eligible: 03/25/2024) [SIMILAR/COMPANION To , , ATTACHED ]HF 2550 HF 2686 HF 2686
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 HF 664
Dawson

A bill for an act exempting certain leases or rentals between affiliates from the sales and use tax and from
the fee for new vehicle registration, and including effective date and retroactive applicability
provisions.(Formerly .) By Ways and Means. (Eligible: 04/04/2024)HSB 68
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